Valleiy

ANNOUNCEMENT
October 6, 2022

MEMBERSHIP PROCEDURE

Effective immediately, all applicants for membership can
avail their playing privileges only AFTER the approval of
their membership by the Board of Directors during its
scheduled regular meeting. In line with this, the names,
pictures, and company affiliations of all applicants for
membership shall be posted for a period of 30-days prior
to the approval by the Board.

For your information and reference.

The Management
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Valleiy

ANNOUNCEMENT
September 22, 2022

Management is reminding all members to comply with our rules
on replacing carts after use. Please bring private and rented carts
to the assigned depository area by the members parking area as
announced last August 12, 2022. By complying, the safety of
members will not be compromised and there is less chance of
damage to the carts. In this way, more member's and guest's
vehicles may also be accommodated in the parking area.

Management may impose sanctions to inconsiderate members
who will not comply.

Announcement of August 12, 2022

"It has been noticed that private and club owned golf carts have
been parked haphazardly in the members and guests parking area
after members and guests have completed their rounds. Your
management decided to designate an area in the parking lot to be
used as a depository for the golf carts after play. This is to ensure
the following:

A. To protect the carts from getting damaged
B. To maximize parking slots for members and guests
C. For the safety of members and guests.

We encourage our members and their guests to deposit their carts
in the designated area after their rounds. It will be clearly marked."

Thank you.

The Management
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Valleiy

ANNOUNCEMENT
September 21, 2022

This is to inform all members that effective immediately,
we shall accept GCASH payment on all outlets. The “No
Cash Transactions” on all the F & B Concessionaires in the
Main Clubhouse, North Clubhouse and Tee Houses are
still in place. Members have the following options:

1. Members may charge their consumables through
their account by using their Members Passcard.

2. Members who insist in paying Cash may purchase the
F & B Consumables Coupons (color coded Green for
Members) at the Registration Counter and all F & B
outlets. The F & B Consumables Coupons for Members
are payable in Cash only and has no expiration date.

3. Members may use GCASH payment in all outlets.
Please ask our cashiers / attendants for the QR code.

Thank you.

The Management
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